
 

 

9 December 2013 
 
 
Our Ref: 2013/044/AJC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent /Carer 
 
Christmas Celebration, 19 December 2013. 
 
We have the pleasure of inviting you to the Christmas Celebration 2013 which takes place 
on Thursday 19 December at 7pm.  Music, Dance and Drama from the curriculum and 
extension groups come together to create a festive celebration of Christmas.  The bar will be 
open from 6.30pm and mince pies will be available in the restaurant free of charge when you 
present your ticket after the first act.     
 
Tickets cost £5 for adults and £2 for children and will be available from the Box Office 
located on the Lower Mall between 8.00am and 8.25am from Monday 16 December.  Please 
use the slip below when ordering and make cheques payable to Landau Forte College. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in the theatre for this festive extravaganza and thank you for 
your support. 
 
Merry Christmas! 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Coffey 
Director of Learning 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Our Ref: 2013/044/AJC 
 
Christmas Celebration 2013 
 
Students Name………………………………………………...……….Tutor Group……………….. 
  
Please indicate the number of tickets required 

Adult tickets at £5  
 
 
  Child tickets at £2 
 
 
I/ We enclose a cheque/cash for the total amount of £………………………… 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………….………………(Parent/Carer)Date………….….. 


